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SESSION ON INNOVATING FOR
THE FUTURE

Venue: AC Seminar Hall, MEAEC.

Date: 18th October 2024

● Conducted By: Dept. of Computer Science and Engineering

Page | 1



Program Brief

The session on “Innovating for the Future”, held on 18th October 2024 at MEA
Engineering College, was organized by TACS to inspire and educate third and
fourth-year students on the crucial intersection of technology, innovation, and
entrepreneurship. Dr. Vipin VK, CEO of STEM Cadets, served as the guest
speaker, sharing valuable insights into emerging technologies and their impact on
the modern world. His presentation emphasized the need for sustainability in
technological advancement, encouraging students to consider entrepreneurship as a
pathway for creating positive change in society. The session was designed to be
interactive, enabling students to engage with the speaker and deepen their
understanding of current industry trends.

To make the event even more engaging, Dr. Vipin conducted an idea-pitching
game, where participants were encouraged to propose innovative solutions to
real-world challenges. This activity allowed students to brainstorm, present their
ideas confidently, and receive constructive feedback, helping them develop critical
skills in creative thinking and communication. The session was a meaningful
experience, sparking curiosity and ambition among the students, and aligning with
TACS’s goal to cultivate a culture of innovation and entrepreneurship within the
campus community.

Coordinators

1. Mrs. Rajeena M - Staff Coordinator

2. Mr. Ashmal M - Student Coordinator
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Financial Summary

Sl No Item Estimate Amount
(INR)

1 Guest 0

2 Travel 100

3 Sweets or Food 368

4 Certificates, Awards or Gifts 550

5 Games Items 110

6 Printing 0

7 Miscellaneous 0

Total Expenditure 1128
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